
Via U.S. Mail 

Angela E. Kleine 
Morrison & Foerster, LLP 
425 Market Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105-2482 

AtliJ 

July 23, 2012 

Re: ACLU v. FBI (FOIA Production) 

Dear Ms. Kleine: 

Enclosed please find the document production in response to the Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA) requests addressed to the Federal Bureau of Investigations. Please 
upload and electronically distribute these materials at your earliest convenience. 

Encl. 

cc: Julia Harumi Mass 

Sincerely, 

Angela Galdamez 
Litigation Assistant 
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Julia Harumi Mass 
ACLU-NC 
39 Drumm Street 
San Francisco, California 94111 

June 12, 2012 

Re: FBI FOIIPA # 1144839-000/Civil Action No: 10-CV-03759-RS 
DHS/OS/PRIV 12-0501 

Dear Ms. Mass: 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Arlington, VA 20598-0655 

Homeland 
Security 
Privacy Office, Mail Stop 0655 

This acknowledges receipt in the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) Privacy Office of 
your Freedom oflnformation Act (FOIA) request that you addressed to Federal Bureau of 
Investigation (FBI) seeking records relating to the investigation and surveillance of Muslim 
communities in Northern California. 

The FBI referred your request and three documents to this office for processing under the FOIA. 
This request was received in the DHS Privacy Office on June 5, 2012. 

Please note that one of the records, Homeland Security Advisory Council's Report of the Future of 
Terrorism Task Force, is located publicly on our website for your viewing: 
http://www.dhs.gov/xlibrary/assets/hsac-future-terrorism-O 10107 .pdf; accessed June 12, 2012. 
Pursuant to 5 U.S.C. §552, DHS need not make available under the FOIA records that are publicly 
available. 

As it relates to the two other documents, I have determined that one is under the purview of the 
DHS Office oflntelligence and Analysis (I&A) and the other is under the purview of the Federal 
Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), both DHS components. Therefore, I am transferring 
your request and applicable documents to the FOIA offices within DHS I&A and FEMA for 
processing and direct response to you. Below is the contact information for both the DHS I&A 
and FEMA FOIA offices: 

Office of Intelligence & Analysis (I&A) 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Washington, D.C. 20528 
FOIA Officer/Public Liaison: Tony R. Tucker 
Phone:202-447-4265 
Fax: 202-612-1936 
E-mail: I&AFOIA@hq.dhs.gov 
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Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) 
FOIA Officer 
500 C Street, S.W., Room 840 
Washington, D.C. 20472 
FOIA Officer/Public Liaison: Dr. Anthony Bennett 
Phone:202-646-3323 
Fax: 202-646-3347 
E-mail: fema-foia@dhs.gov 

Your request has been assigned the reference number DHS/OS/PRIV 12-0501. Please refer to 
this identifier in future correspondence. You may contact this office at our toll-free telephone 
number, 866-431-0486, or at 703-235-0790. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Jimmy Wolfrey 
FOIA Program Specialist 
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